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Audio Division, Media Bureau June 16, 2011
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

re: Special Temporary Authority request for broadcast station KJCB

Gentlebeings:

KJCB has lost their lease on their current transmitter site and been locked out of the property, except
to remove their equipment.  Despite intensive negotiations aimed at renewing the lease, the
landowner is adamant that KJCB must abandon their existing site.  Desiring to return to the air,
station staff has located a suitable site for a longwire antenna, located between Lafayette and Breaux
Bridge, LA.  It is our intention to construct this longwire antenna at this site and operate from there
until such time as a new, permanent site can be located, applied for, and constructed.  Here are the
pertinent technical data for the new site:

Latitude/Longitude: N 30/  16'  07.2" / W 91/  55'  51.7"

Street Address: 1368 Mills Hwy, Breaux Bridge, LA

Antenna Description: longwire, consisting of a single conductor, approximately 320 ft long (1/4-
wave), suspended between two wooden poles approximately 20 ft above
ground.  Longwire will be driven from the center with a drop-wire to an
antenna tuning unit.  Longwire will be oriented N-S, so that maximum field will
be radiated towards Lafayette, LA, the city of license.

RFR Compliance: A fence will be erected around the tuning unit, using the worst-case distance
assumptions set forth in OET65 as amended (2 meters or more in all
directions from any “hot” conductors).  Appropriate warning signs will be
posted.  Site is located in an empty field behind a house in a rural area.

Regards,

G. Michael Patton, owner

@michaelpatton.commike
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